
CHRISTMAS GREETINGS FROM
THE HEATHS TO YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES

Dear Friends,

The Book of Isaiah has the most in-depth prophesies of the coming Saviour and His 
ministry and suffering. I believe the Book of John has the answer to why Isaiah 
knew so much. John 12:41: “These things said Esaias, when he saw His glory, and 
spake of Him.” Of course, John is referring to Isaiah 6:1. Is it not interesting that it 
was the coming Messiah that he saw, and that he heard the personal call and the 
Messianic Truths from the Messiah, Himself. Thank the Lord for Isaiah and for his 
prophesies about the return of Christ!! He sure made our Christmas so much more 
understandable.

We are looking forward to the Season’s special times with family and friends, and to 
our Church services!! As you know from our recent prayer letter, our son-in-law, 
daughter, and their family are headed to a new ministry in Milford, Ohio. Paul will 
be working with the Master Club Youth Program, which is headquartered there at 
First Baptist Church in Milford.

We are finishing up our fall meetings in Reidsville and Raleigh, NC, and Royston, 
GA. We have sure enjoyed the meetings and the fellowship with the churches 
involved. Even in a bad economy, our Lord is still able to supply the funds needed to 
support the missionaries that He is calling.

May you and your family enjoy a very special Christmas and a great New Year. We 
love you dear folk, and appreciate and THANK YOU for your faithful prayers and 
financial support.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!!!
Dalton & Norma Heath

234 Willis Road, Cove City, NC 28523 
Home: (252) 514-6761    Cell: (704) 674-8268


